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    Report Suspicious    ‌

From: Jim Hudson
To: Eye, Alison M.
Subject: Fubre optic cable installation.
Date: Thursday, June 5, 2025 6:44:46 PM

Why isn’t someone in the city resp[onsible for handling complaints and making sure  that
thyeyare addressed?

Holes in the street and bike lanes everywhere which are hazards just waiting to maim
someone.  They need to be properly repaired.

Previously reported to the city - three weeks later none are repaired.

"Holes in truchas ne are a hazard for bicyclists that use Truchas.  Nw corner truchas and
kelly,  se corner truchas and el morro, hole in front of 6301 truchas ne. thanks for any
help."
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